
From: John Hofius [mailto:johnhofius@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2007 12:05 AM 
To: Energy Technology Engineering Center 
Subject: SSFL - Removal of Building 4024 
 
Mr. Thomas Johnson, 
 
I have a few questions to ask in relation to the removal of Building 
4024 at the Santa Susanna Field Lab. 
 
1) One goal of the cleanup is for the land to be reused. Does this 
include possible future residential use? Agricultural? 
 
 
2) Will radioactively contaminated materials be stored at/in Kettleman 
hills? 
       Why is Kettleman hills considered suitable for storage? 
 
 
3) Will the excavated earth be sealed during transport? is this 
excavated earth also going to Kettleman Hills? 
 
 
4) How will the workers performing the decontamination be informed and 
protected from exposure? 
 
 
Thank you for time, 
John Hofius 
 


